
Dr. M. R. Barr 
Royal Roads Military College 
F.M.O. Victoria. Be 

Dear Dr. Barr: 

April 29. 1972 

I wish to thank you again for the hospitality shown to me on 

my lecture trip to beautiful Victoria and Vancouver Island. I am partic-

ulariy gateful to Dr. Montgomery and his wife for taking the afternoon to 

drive me around . 

My travel expenses are enclosed. I am also returning the unused 

air line tickets. The travel agent here says that the purchaser should 

apply for a refund that should amount to aoout $13. vO. 

I wish you and your associates continued success in your endeavors ~ 

Sincerely yours, 

H. Tracy Hall 
Distinguished Professor 


